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Notice No: 941  Date: 09/01/2023 

NOTICE 

To give respite to all the stakeholders of the college after the two-day 

long successful celebration of annual cultural programme 

“Anweshan 1.0” the undersigned hereby declares 10.01.2023 as 

holiday under Principal’s discretion. The college will reopen on 

11.01.2023.  

  

-Sd- 

Principal 

Dr. A.P.J. Abdul Kalam Government College 

New Town, Rajarhat 

 


